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Cambridge Preschool Program 
Virtual Information Sessions 

November 29, 2023  

7:00 p.m. – 7:30 p.m. 

Join leaders from Bright Horizons to 

learn about: 

 Discovery Driven Learning: our educational 

approach that provides joyful, playful, and inclusive 

learning environments 

 

 Our dedicated teachers and the award-winning 

professional training available to them  

 

 Cambridge Preschool Program and the registration 

process 

 

 

 

 

Bright Horizons at Kendall Square, Bright Horizons at Mass 

Ave., and Bright Horizons at University Park are now proud 

partners of Cambridge Preschool Program (CPP). You are invited 

to learn more at one of two virtual information sessions. 

 

Participation in an information session is not required to apply for CPP at Bright Horizons. 

December 4, 2023  

12:30 p.m. – 1:00 p.m. 


